
  

This Week in F2 

 

After half term we will.. 

 develop our communication and 
language skills by sharing all of 
our holiday news, 

 explore rhyming words, 

 continue to subtract from 

numbers up to ten, 

 develop our understanding of 
weight and mass. 

 
 

  
Top Tip! 

Help your children stay active and encourage physical development through movement. Follow the link 
below for some ideas: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notices 

Thank you for your efforts with making 

our Pirate Day a great success, the 

children have had a great day! 

We hope you have a lovely half term 

break! School will begin again on 

Sunday 23 April, we look forward to 

seeing you then.  

Please remember to include a sun hat, 

water bottle and sun cream in your 

child’s bag.  

At home… 
We have put a home learning pack 

into your child’s communication 

folder, for the holiday break. Do not 
worry if you cannot complete each 

page, any hands on and exciting 

experiences that your child can have 

during the break is wonderful for 

their learning and development. 

  

A look back at the week…. 


